
From the Counseling Office
Dear Families,

This month in Pre-K, Kindergarten, 1st grade, and 2nd grade, we learned about
how to not interrupt people when they’re talking. We read a book about
interrupting and talked about waiting strategies. We practiced raising our hand
when we had an idea to share. We also practiced talking to a peer, and taking
turns in a conversation.

Engage your child by asking:
★ What is interrupting? (when you talk to the same time as someone else)
★ If you have something to say when a teacher is talking, what should you

do? (raise your hand and wait to be called on)
★ If you need to interrupt someone, what do you say? (excuse me)

If you have any questions, please reach out to us by phone or email.
Sarah: 585-335-4040 ext. 2013, or gebhards@dansvillecsd.org
Dani: 585-335-4040 ext. 2114 or mahanyd@dansvillecsd.org

Sarah Gebhard and Dani Mahany
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